
RESCUE UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

2390 BASS LAKE ROAD 

RESCUE, CA 95672 

 

NOTICE  

OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Rescue Union 

School District will hold a public hearing at the District Office Board Room, 

located at 2390 Bass Lake Road, Rescue, CA, on Tuesday, September 8, 2020, 

at 6:30 p.m. 

 

This public hearing will be held to receive recommendations and comments 

from members of the public regarding the specific actions and expenditures 

purposed to be included in the Learning Continuity and Attendance Plan.  You 

can review the plan information at http://www.rescueusd.org/School-

Board/Agendas--Minutes/index.html under Public Hearings/Notices tab. 

 

Please Note:  Information to access the meeting will be listed on the September 

8, 2020 Regular Board Agenda.  If you wish to address the Board regarding this 

item, you may do so during the hearing or you may email your comment, by 

12:00 p.m. (noon) on September 8th to slaurel@rescueusd.org  

Questions may also be sent to the above email address or by calling the District 

Office at (530) 677-4461. 

 

 

 

 

Posted 8/28/20 
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